June 16, 1969

Dr. James Sutherland
402 E. 3rd Street
Flint, Michigan

Dear Dr. Sutherland:

The ten violins which you so generously donated to the
Diocese of the Armenian Church have been appraised by a
reputable violin dealer and valued for a total of $4,850.00.
We have enclosed a copy of the itemized appraisal for your
files.

We "are deeply appreciative of your beautiful gift.
With blessings,

ARCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN
Primate



